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QUESTION TO BE ASKED OF THE PRESIDENT OF THE HOUSING COMMITTEE ON TUESDAY
24th JUNE 2003, BY DEPUTY G.P. SOUTHERN OF ST. HELIER

 
Question
 
Following the outcome of the investigation and findings of the Data Protection Registrar of 15th May 2003,
relating to a breach of the Data Protection (Jersey) Law 1987, would the President advise whether he will be
considering his future position as President of the Housing Committee, and, if so, inform the Assembly whether
he intends to resign and put his name forward for re-election to test the confidence of States members?
 
Answer
 
I have already made my position clear on this matter, in answer to previous questions in the same vein. The
answer on this occasion, as previously, is ‘No’.
 
 
 


